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As a longtime resident of Oregon, | strongly oppose HB 2025.

These taxes will be punitive for Oregon workers who depend on their vehicles for
transportation to work and/or for conducting their business. These taxes will also
make it more difficult for retirees to make ends meet on their limited income. And,
these taxes will cause more people to make plans to move out of state.



